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Dear Mr Brown,  

Break O’Day Draft Local Provisions Schedule (LPS) 

I refer to the Break O’Day draft LPS and the hearings held by the Tasmanian Planning 
Commission (the Commission) on 24, 25 and 26 August, and 1, 7, 8 and 9 September 2022. 

I also refer to the planning authority’s report under section 35F of the Land Use Planning and 
Approvals Act 1993 on the representations and its recommendations on the representations 
made about the draft LPS.  

At the hearing, the Commission identified matters on which it requires further information 
from the planning authority and other parties.  The directions on these matters are set out in 
the attached directions schedule (Attachment A).    

Due dates for directed submissions are listed in the schedule.  Further submissions by parties 
wishing to respond to any of the information received, must be made no later than 14 days 
from the documents being placed on the Commission’s website. 

Please submit your responses to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au. 

If you require further information please contact Samuel McCrossen, Planning Adviser, on 
6165 6833. 

Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
 
Attachment A – Directions schedule 
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